
 
Ontario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 
 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone :   416-481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416-440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273  

 

 

 

 
 BY E-MAIL  

 
September 20, 2010 
 
Ms. Joanne Tackaberry 
Manager, Administrative & Financial Services 
Wasaga Distribution Incorporated 
950 River Road West 
P.O. Box 20 
Wasaga Beach, ON  L9Z 1A2 
 
Dear Ms. Tackaberry:  
 
Re: Multi-year Electricity Distribution Rate Setting Plan 
 2011 Electricity Distribution Rates - EB-2010-0143 

 
The Board is in receipt of your letter dated August 27, 2010.  Wasaga Distribution 
Incorporated is currently expected to file for a cost of service rate review for the 2011 
rate year.  Your letter requested deferring this filing indefinitely.   
 
The Board recognizes Wasaga’s current circumstances as outlined in your letter, and 
grants a one year deferral of your next cost of service application.  In the event that 
Wasaga wishes to seek a further deferral of its next cost of service rate review, the 
Board expects Wasaga to update the Board by correspondence similar to its August 27, 
2010 letter.  
 
In granting this request, the Board will expect Wasaga to adhere to the process for 2011 
incentive regulation distribution rate applications as may be determined by the Board.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Originally Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
 


